
ACS FELLOWS

The ACS Fellows program began in 2009 as a way to recognize and

honor members for outstanding achievements and contributions to

science, the profession, and ACS. The 78 members of the class of 2015

were celebrated in a ceremony at the ACS national meeting in Boston.

That brought the total number of ACS Fellows to 937. Dr. R. Gerald Bass

and Dr. Carol Parish from the Virginia Section were among the new

Fellows who were recognized in Boston. Their selection brings the total

number of Fellows from the Virginia Section to seven. ACS fellows from

the Section include:

Robert G. Bass Department of Chemistry, 

Virginia Commonwealth University

Erik J. Fernandez Department of Chemical Engineering, 

University of Virginia (2011)

Raphael M. Ottenbrite Department of Chemistry, 

Virginia Commonwealth University (2013)

Carol A. Parish Department of Chemistry, 

University of Richmond (2015)

Jeffrey I. Seeman Department of Chemistry, 

University of Richmond (2011)

Linette M. Watkins Department of Chemistry & Biochemistry, 

James Madison University (2014)

Kenneth J. Wynne Department of Chemical and Life Sciences 

Engineering, Virginia Commonwealth 

University (2009)
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